
 
UNION GAS HOLDINGS LIMITED 

(Incorporated in the Republic of Singapore) 
(Company Registration No.: 201626970Z) 

 

 
RESPONSE TO QUESTION FROM SHAREHOLDER 

 

 
 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Union Gas Holdings Limited (the "Company”) wishes to update 
that the Company has received one question from shareholder in advance of the Extraordinary General 
Meeting to be held by way of electronic means on Monday, 27 December 2021.  
 
 
Shareholder’s Question: 
 
Any further financial impact on the company from the acquisition in view of the supply chain disruption 
from the region? 
 
Company’s Response: 
 
In Singapore, LPG is sourced mainly from the local refineries.  Butane and propane, which are the 
components of LPG are produced when crude oil is refined locally.  As such, the Group expects little 
impact from regional supply chain disruptions. 
 
In addition, as part of the risk management protocol, the LPG bottling operation has also put in place 
supply agreements with more than one refinery. When one refinery is shut down for maintenance, the 
LPG bottler will source from a second refinery.  This further cushions the bottler from supply chain 
disruptions. 
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